Holy Souls’ Catholic Church

The Presbytery, Frodingham Road, Scunthorpe, DN15 7TA

[NRCDT Registered Charity No 1134449]

Telephone: 01724) 842197
E-mail: holysouls@btinternet.com
Twitter: @church_souls

Parish Clergy:

Canon Edward Jarosz and Deacon Bernard Croft

Parish website: www.holysoulsscunthorpe.co.uk

Polish Chaplain: Rev Wlodzimierz Pajak Tel: (01724) 855698
Deacon Bernard: 07950 854414

Parish Hall Bookings/Enquiries: 07542 715929

St Augustine Webster Catholic Voluntary Academy
Tel: 01724 843722/Email: admin.saw@northlincs.gov.uk

St Bede’s Catholic Voluntary Academy

Tel: 01724 861371/Email: admin@stbedesacademy.com
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Cemetery Prayers. This Sunday at Woodlands and Sunday 13th November at Brumby. This year we
will pray at 2.00 pm. Our annual Memorial Mass will be on Friday 25th November.

PPC Meeting. A reminder that there is a meeting on Monday 7th November at 7.30 pm.

Mass on Thursday evenings. With the onset of the darker nights the Thursday evening Mass will be
transferred to the mornings, usually at 9.00 am but this week at 8.00 am.

Refreat Day. At St Bernadette’s on Saturday 12th November, 10.00 am to 4.00 pm, led by Fr Dominic.
End of Jubilee of Mercy. Each parish will close the Jubilee of Mercy on the weekend of 12th/13th No-
vember. There will be a Diocesan closure on Sunday 20th November with a special Mass celebrated by b
Bishop Patrick at the Cathedral in Nottingham at 6.00 pm. Each parish is invited to send two representa-
tives. If anyone would like to represent Holy Souls please let Fr Eddy know.
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Mass Timetable for week beginning “The Thirty-second Sunday”

Date Feast Time Intention
9.30 am Holy Souls
Saturday 10.30 am Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
5th November | Our Lady 5.30 pm Winterton Bernadette Davock RIP & Susannah
2016 McHugh RIP
5.30 pm Holy Souls
Sunday . 9.30 am People of the Parish
6th November 'il‘jlg?&sria;on%rsr?enday 4.30 pm Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
2016 y 6.30 pm Holy Souls
Monday Feria 8.00 am Holy Souls
7th
Tuesday Feria 9.00 am Holy Souls
8th 9.30 am Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
Wednesday The Dedication of the
9th Lateran Basilica 12.00 noon Holy Souls
Thursda 8.00 am Holy Souls
y St Leo the Great 9.30 am Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
10th
No 7.00 pm Mass ~
Friday . No 9.00 am Mass ~
11th St Martin of Tours 9.30 am Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
9.30 am Holy Souls
Saturday 10.30 am Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
12th November |St Josaphat 5.30 X Holv Soul
2016 .30 pm Winterton oly Souls ’
5.30 pm People of the Parish
Sunday . . 9.30 am Holy Souls
13th November Elg%ﬁ:rd %ﬁgay 4.30 pm Polish Polish Priest’s Intentions
2016 oy 6.30 pm Holy Souls
Confessions Saturday 11.00 am to 12 noon; 4.30 pm to 5.00 pm
Adoration Wednesday -~ 11.00 am ~ 12.00 noon; Saturday 4.30 pm -~ 5.15 pm

Please pray for: James McMahon who died recently, may he rest in peace; for Paul Borta and Hanna Lakoma re-
cently baptised; for Deacon Bernard, the sick and housebound of the parish and for all those whose anniversary of

death occurs at this time.

a Please join us in the Parish Hall for tea, coffee and cake after the 9.30 am Sunday Mass

Scunthorpe General
Hospital
for the ministration of a Catholic

priest please contact Fr Eddy Jarosz
on (01724) 842197

Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy

Lord Jesus Christ,

you have taught us to be merciful like the heavenly Father,
and have told us that whoever sees you sees him.

Show us your face and we will be saved.

Fusion and CANNONS Youth Events

The next session of Fusion for those who have recently
been confirmed will be on Monday 14th November. If
anyone who missed the first session would still like to
be part of this programme please speak to Fr Eddy. The
Diocesan Youth Service team will also return the fol-
lowing Monday 21st November to lead a CANNONS
evening which will be open to all young people of sec-
ondary school age.

Evening on Fertility Awareness and

Natural Family Planning
On Thursday 17th November at 7.30 pm we welcome
Amy, a parishioner from Corpus Christi Parish, Barns-
ley. Amy is currently doing a course with the NFPTAI
(Natural Family Planning Teachers Association of Ire-
land) which trains teachers in the latest methods of
natural family planning. The evening is for anyone
who is interested in learning more about this subject.
Supper and Quiz Night
Friday 18th November in aid of ‘The Forge’. Soup and
roll supper. Tickets available at £6.00.

First Holy Communion Programme
Thank you to all parents who attended the meeting on
Thursday evening. The children will formally be en-
rolled at the 9.30 am Mass on Sunday 20th November.

An invitation from Bishop Patrick to all young

adults throughout the Nottingham Diocese
“Sunday 20th November 2016 is the Feast of Christ the
King and National Youth Sunday, a time when we cele-
brate the contribution of young people to the life and
mission of the Catholic Church; it is also the day when
we thank God for the many graces and blessings re-
ceived during the Jubilee Year of Mercy which then
draws to a close. I would like to invite all young adults
to the Closing Mass of the Year of Mercy in St Barnabas
Cathedral at 6.00 pm that day, where the music will be
provided by the musicians and choir from Nottingham
University Catholic Chaplaincy. I hope that there will
be students from all of the universities throughout the
diocese, and young adults from as many parishes as
possible. So I ask you to be particularly generous in
inviting other young adults to travel with you. I invite
you to gather first for tea and cake in the Cathedral
Hall at 4.00 pm. This will give me an opportunity to
meet you and spend some time with you before Mass.
Two young people will be making short presentations
about their experience of being in Poland this summer
for World Youth Day with Pope Francis; there will be
some workshops on how we can build on the legacy of
the Jubilee of Mercy and CAFOD’s Step into the Gap in

Zimbabwe. I would welcome the chance to listen to
what you would like to see happen for young adults
in our Diocese and to share with you some forthcom-
ing events. At 5.30 pm we will move into the Cathe-
dral to practise the music and prepare for Mass, and
afterwards you are again invited to the Cathedral Hall
for light refreshments. I look forward to meeting you,
and I would like to thank you for being an active
member of your parish or chaplaincy community.”
Bishop Patrick
The Art of Dying Well

www.artofdyingwell.org is a new website that offers a
helping hand to those grappling with issues around
death and dying. Based in the Catholic tradition but
open to all, it features real-life stories about dealing
with the journey through death to eternal life. Please
also pick up a prayer card from the back of church
which features the traditional Catholic prayer to be
said at the moment of death. Keep this handy in your
prayer book, bible, or missal and explain to your fam-
ily and friends that you would like it to be prayed at
the appropriate time.

Faith in Families

Faith in Families (formerly Catholic Children’s Socie-
ty) provides Christmas hampers of toys and food to
families in need across the area of the Catholic Dio-
cese of Nottingham, all with children under the age of
11 (and older siblings if applicable). Can you help by
donating any of the following: new toys for children
aged 2-11, selection boxes, books, games, gift vouch-
ers for older children. Also food items such as Christ-
mas puddings, mince pies, tea, coffee, biscuits etc.
Any items will need to be handed in to the sacristy
during the month of November so that they can be
taken to Nottingham in early December to be sorted
and packed. This is also a good opportunity to ask
people who have Faith in Families collection boxes to
bring them in for emptying if you have not done this
for a while. During December we will collect items
for the Forge to distribute on Christmas Day as in pre-
vious years.

Catholic News

The November edition of the Diocesan paper is availa-
ble free of charge at the back of church. There is an
article on page 11 about an event that Fr Eddy was
involved in as part of his Diocesan role of interreli-
gious coordinator’. Also you will find an envelope
from the Bible Society with some stickers that you
might wish to use with your Christmas cards. If you
like the stickers and would like more please ask in the
sacristy.




